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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

October 29, 1375

MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORPD
FROM: WAYNE H. VALIS

SUBJECT: John Byington's Candidacy for Chairman of the
Consumer Product Safety Commission

The enclosed article from Sunday's Washington Post (see the last
two columns) discusses John Byington's support for the President's
position on the Consumer Protection Agency and the President's
approach to regulatory reform.

I would like to point out, and it is made clear in this article, that
Virginia Knauer and John have been taking a great deal of political
heat from their consumer constituency groups because of their
stand on both CPA and regulatory reform. However, I believe it
is this type of commitment that is sorely needed at the CPSC (and
which has been lacking to date) and it is this type of commitment
that John Byington would bring to the job as chairman of CPSC.






THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

November 10, 1975

MEMORANDUM TO: JACK MARSH

FROM: RUSS ROURKE V

Jack, attached is Bill Baroody's memo prepared by Wayne Vallis.

Doug now advises me that he feels this has gotten to be a rather

emotional issue, and they will not discuss it today with the President.
Seidman

FYI, Doug tells me that Billpis a very strong supporter of Byington.

I told both Doug and Jack Shaw that both Barbara Franklin and John

Byington would be acceptable to you (Ann Armstrong was unreachable

in Texas today...will keep trying).
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